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SITHA RAMA BHAKTHA ANJANEYA NFP 
PO BOX 6771 Aurora IL 60598-6771 
 
Donation Form 
Thank you for your Generous Support. 
May the blessing of Lord Panchamukha Anjaneya be with you and your family 
(Please make your check payable to Sitha Rama Bhaktha Anjaneya NFP) 
      

 
Date:                                                             Amount:   
 
Name: 
 
Address:  
 
Phone:                                          Email:  
  

 
 
 

 Cash 
 

 

 Check 
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Sri Rama Jayam 
Dear Devotees,  

I am Sundaresa Gurukkal, writing on behalf of the Sitha Rama Bhaktha Anjaneya NFP.  

I have been providing a Hindu religious service for all kind of occasion to our Hindu community 
all over USA more than 25 years.  

Over the past four years I have been asked by the devotees to extend this service to more 
community by building a Panchamukha Anjaneya Temple in our Greater Chicago land area. 

By the grace of Lord Hanuman, we have registered the Sitha Rama Bhaktha Anjaneya NFP with 
IRS and received a 501(c) (3) Nonprofit Organization status. 

As a nonprofit organization involved with temple development, we are seriously looking for a 
land to start the initial work to build the Sitha Rama Bhaktha Anjaneya NFP by end of this year. 

We can only meet our goals with the assistance of community members and Hanuman devotes 
like yourself. We need your help more than ever to complete this project. 

A donor envelop is enclosed to the bottom of this letter and you can also donate online by 
visiting www.srbat.org or https://www.facebook.com/donate/331664760665789 

If you have any question, feel free to give us a call or send us an email 

Your donations are 100% tax deductible subject to the limitations of IRS. Please consult your 
Tax advisor. Our Tax ID # is 47-4781369 

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request 

Sincerely, 

Vijayalakshmi Sundaresan (President)   Sundaresa Gurukkal (Secretary) 


